
 

 

HPHC DMV: View offering of Cheon Won Gung from the Cheon Shim Won at 
Capital Family Church 
 
Achille Acolatse 
May 1, 2023 
 

 

 

The meeting will run from 7-8 pm Tuesday, May 2nd  
Bible Study Link: 

us06web.zoom,us/j/87039510371?pwd=NmFRNWNLeFVlRnVJbXh6N0taY
XRpdz09 
 

Dan & Susan 

Fefferman 

 

 

 

Opportunity to view the offering of the Cheon Won Gung 
from the Cheon Shim Won at The Capital Family Church. 

Very limited seating available:  
By reservation only, on a first come, first served basis. 

  
Dear DMV Brothers and Sisters, 
On Thursday, May 4, starting at 8:15 PM, there will be a prayer 
and viewing event in the newly dedicated Cheon Shim Won at the 



 

 

Capital Family Church in The Washington Times Building. 
  
Laurence and Muriel Baer will lead the event, and Rev. Francis 
will arrange for the video link to the dedication ceremony in Korea 
which is listed to begin at 9:00 PM EST. 
  
Reservations are available for a maximum of 27 seats.  Please 
only make a reservation if you absolutely committed to 
attending. No young children please. 
  
Dress Code:  Sunday best.  Please remove your shoes before 
entering the Cheon Shim Won. 
  
There will be no overflow room.  If you are unable to reserve a 
seat, please plan to view the event on your own computer at 
home. 
  
All who are attending, please arrive by 8:15 PM. We will sing holy 
songs until 8:30 PM.  At that time, we will have a reading, and 
then offer prayers in order to prepare our hearts and spirits to 
deeply connect with Heavenly Parent and True Parents on this 
historic moment. 
  
Once the feed begins, we will watch attentively and prayerfully, at 
least until True Mother has officially dedicated the Cheon Won 
Gung.  Depending on the time, we may likely finish our 
participation before the end of all the congratulatory remarks or 
entertainment. The exact time of completion will not be known, 
but please only attend if you are committed to participating until 
True Mother has completed her offering. 
  
To make a reservation, please email Laurence Baer with your name, 
cell phone, and the names corresponding to each seat you are 
seeking to reserve. 
  
LHBaer@ comcast,net 

  
Reservations will not be final until you receive an email 



 

 

confirmation in reply. 
  
Blessings,   
Laurence and Muriel Baer 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

ROOMS FOR RENT in Bowie, Maryland.  
There are two bedrooms for rent in a five-bedroom single-family 
home in a quiet neighborhood. Reasonable rates. 
For more details, please contact Debbie Scott at 202-257-5492. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donate ONLINE HERE 
hsa.givingfuel,com/capital-hphc 
 

Give by Text; 

Text 2 Give 202-816-4632  
 

  

 

   

 

 

 
 


